
Minutes of the staff council meeting 

A meeting of the staff council was held on April 16 2013 at 12.30 pm 

in the staff room. The minutes are as below: 

1) The minutes of the last meeting were confirmed. 

2) The term of the current Secretary Staff council was extended for 

another term. 

3) The house was informed that a meeting with VC was scheduled on 

April 16 at 3.00 p.m and whatever guidelines and instructions are 

received from the University regarding four year under graduate 

programme course from current academic session will be shared as 

and when received. 

4) Under any other matter, Dr Anju Arora raised the issue of 

maintainence and repair of laptops issued to the staff. The Bursar, 

Mr Praveen Kumar was told to find out and report, if any such 

provision could be made from any of the existing funds. 

Dr Shalini Kumar 

Secretary staff council 
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